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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we approach the final countdown to Christmas, we thought it would be useful to remind you of a few key 

dates for your diaries that otherwise might get missed. 

 

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Lunch for Year 1 and Year 2. 

Thursday 14th December – Christmas Lunch for Reception, Year 3 and Year 4. 

Christmas lunch bookings must be made on the Microsoft form sent out on 21st November 2023 -

https://forms.office.com/e/aaru2YeQka . Deadline for booking a Christmas lunch is 3pm Monday 4th 

December. If you pay for your child’s meals, please ensure there are sufficient funds in their account to pay for 

the lunch on the day.  

  

 

 Wednesday 20th December - Pantomime 

Sinbad the Sailor is coming to school. There is a £2.52 contribution per child for the pantomime which is 

payable via the Arbor Parent Portal under the School Shop. If insufficient contributions are received, the 

pantomime will be unable to go ahead.  
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Thursday 21st December - Christmas party day in school 

Children will have snacks in the afternoon of their party, this will consist of an orange fruit shoot, a packet of 

plain crisps, a party bun (cake) and a packet of jelly tots. The cost for this is £1.34 per child and is payable on 

the Arbor Parent Portal in the School Shop section.  

 

 

Friday 22nd December – Save The Children’s Christmas Jumper Day 

Children are invited to come into school wearing a Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper for the 

day. Children still need to be in school uniform apart from their jumper. We are asking for a minimum 

donation of £1 please, this is to be paid in cash on the day for the Save the Children Fund, helping to raise 

money to save children’s lives. 
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